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Board of Directors Workshop 

February 15, 2019 

 

Board Members Present:  Marsha Barnes, Treasurer and Mike Millikin, Secretary.  

 

Homeowners Present:  Jim Chisholm 

 

Call to Order:  The BOD Workshop was called to order at 11:05 AM. 

  

Workshop Discussions:  

• A review of the current Duties and Responsibilities (D&Rs). 

• A thorough review and updating of the 2019 Real Estate package was conducted and 

finalized. 

 

No other business related to the Portillo Ridge Homeowners’ Association was discussed or 

acted on during this Portillo Ridge HOA BOD Workshop. 

Adjournment:  The workshop was adjourned at 12:50 AM.  The next BOD Workshop will be 

March 22, 2019 at 11:00 AM at Las Campanas Ocotillo Room.  

 

Respectfully submitted,  

  

Mike Millikin, Secretary  
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